
I think it is a daft idea for the 111 number, how are members of the public supposed to 
differentiate about urgent and non-urgent care. After they may be panicking and most will not 
have the skills to recognise the difference in the situation of urgent and non-urgent, all they 
will be wanting is for someone to come and look at the patient ASAP. 
 


